
September '19 OGC TC/PC Meetings - Banff, Alberta, 
Canada
EOEPCA Architect, Richard Conway, has been in Banff, Alberta, Canada for the September '19 OGC TC/PC Meetings from Monday, 9 September, 2019 
to Friday, 13 September, 2019.

Attended the OGC Technical Committee meeting to participate in very interesting sessions relevant to the Common Architecture. 

See below some pictures of the venue: 

 




	September '19 OGC TC/PC Meetings - Banff, Alberta, Canada

